COMMUNICATION WITH PARENTS

This is done in a variety of ways:-

- Newsletters are printed regularly and contain information from the Staff and Governing Council.
- Newsletters are distributed by means of each child's 'pocket' on the veranda just inside the main entrance way.
- Notices are placed on the white board.
- Talking to the Staff, appointments can be arranged.
- Our program is displayed on the noticeboard by the children's sink.

You are welcome at the Centre and can help by:

_ contributing help at end of term cleanup
_ joining our Governing Council.
_ participating in fundraising activities or special events/excursions.
_ maintenance tasks, which are sometimes done at a working bee, or at another time.
_ participating in fundraising activities or special events/excursions.

The outdoor white board, located next to the entrance door, also contains important information for parents.